FCC's Environmental Justice Newsletter

Winter Edition, February 2022

JOIN US AT REPAIR CAFE
SATURDAY, 2/26 FROM
9:30 - 12:30PM

Do you have a special pair
of jeans or sweater that
needs mending, alampin
need of repair, a bicycle
that needs attention or
kitchen knives that could
use sharpening?

Come and be a part of the
sustainability movement
and community by
repairing and restoring

rather than adding to
landfills...while making new
friends along the way!

A link for Signup Genius
can be found here.

DECARBONIZATION

TASKFORCE

As charged by our church's
Leadership Team (LT), a
Decarbonization Taskforce
has been assembled to put
FCC on the path towards
clean energy. Recognizing
that reducing carbon
emissions is a moral
imperative, FCC is being
summoned to the challenge
to become a campus run
solely on electrical power.
But what is especially
promising, is that FCC is
joining with the Town of
Winchester and other like
minded faith communites,
and businesses to join
together in switching over
to green electricity. We are
heartened that aside from
talented lay leaders within
FCC, Winchester's
Sustainability Director, Ken
Pruitt, is helping guide our
efforts.

~

Southern New England Conference
United Church of Christ

SNEUCC's Super Saturday
Event will be featured
virtually on March 19, 2022
from 8:30 - 2:30pm.

We are pleased to announce
that Rev. Will Burhans, will be
a guest speaker at one of the
featured workshops, speaking
to the necessity for Christians
to exercise Love of Neighbor
AND Love of God. Sign up at
this link. The workshop
featuring Will, is called, "Living
Out the Gospel in Each and
Every Election."

=y
I
m
i
B
=
=
-4
w
P



https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e094aacad22a7f94-22622
https://sneucc-reg.brtapp.com/SSMarch2022
https://sneucc-reg.brtapp.com/SSMarch2022
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